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Avangrid 
A member of the 
lberdrola Group 

February 7, 2024 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

Re: Bright Mountain Solar Project 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

This letter is provided in response to a question raised during the February 6, 2024, hearing regarding 
the proposed Bright Mountain Solar Project which is to be constructed in Perry County. The question 
related to the project permit being requested in the name of Bright Mountain Solar, LLC while the 
leases and easements for the Bright Mountain Solar Project are held by Aurora Solar, LLC. 

Please be advised that both Bright Mountain Solar, LLC and Aurora Solar, LLC are wholly owned 
subsidiaries of Avangrid Renewables, LLC. I am an authorized representative for both entities. During 
the early stages of development of our solar energy projects, it is our standard practice to secure 
leases, easements, and other agreements with landowners in the name of Aurora Solar, an early-
stage development holding company. As we mature the project, we assign the real estate, 
interconnection and other development assets into Bright Mount Solar, LLC. 

As the authorized representative for both entities, as of February 8, 2024, I have instructed Aurora 
Solar, LLC to assign the associated leases to Bright Mountain Solar, LLC, and no other entity, to be 
completed no later than 90 days prior to the commencement of construction. 

I hope this letter addresses your question. 

Sincerely, 

,- DocuSigned by: 

S'artt, paysbiew2024 
"- 7E3636F16E82493... 

Sara Parsons 
Authorized Representative 
Aurora Solar LLC 
Bright Mountain Solar LLC 
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